To Whom It May Concern,
	I am writing this letter to recommend Dylan Contreras to work in a child care facility.  I have known, and personally worked with him from January 2010-December 2010.  During that time, Dylan has proven to be a great provider for the children.  He was a very reliable and responsible employee.  He is a very caring and loving individual that we could always count on.  I believe he would be great in any childcare environment where he is working with children.  
Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information.


Jessica Slade
 COOP Coordinator
Peoria High School
623-486-6312
